
STRINGS INTENT FORM   2022-2023 

Beginning Strings for 6th grade will be 5th period during the “specials” rotations.   
We will meet every day of the school year except Tuesdays, which will be your P.E. classes. 

This form is the official sign-up for strings.  Read it, complete it, have a parent sign it, and return it by 

Tuesday, August 16, 2022.This is a commitment for the entire school year. 

There will be one class for string “beginners”; even if you have already played your instrument for one 

year. If you already play, you will be helping the newer players, and will have special opportunities as 

well!  

Strings Instrumentation: 

Violin* 
Viola*  

Cello* 
Double Bass    

*school instrument may be 

available to rent 

 

Please check only one: 

  I have never played a bowed string instrument and will be a basic beginner. 

 I have played in school or taken private instruction for 1+ years. My instrument is: ___________ 

Student Name ______________________________________________ 

Has chosen the ____________________________________________ (first choice)  

or the __________________________________ (second choice) to play in Strings. 

Parent name (please print) _________________________________________ 

Parent email (please print) _________________________________________ 

Parent signature  ______________________________________ 

 

• Please see the “2022-2023 String Rental Instrument Form” for more information about renting 

an instrument from NPA, Arizona Music Pro or Milano’s Music. Please wait to rent an 

instrument until I decide which student will play which instrument based on the requests above. 

I will try to honor everyone’s first choice instrument, but we do have to ensure that the 

orchestra is balanced so we do not end up with a group of 20 violins and 0 cellos.   

 

• Ms. Ahern will provide each student with the book needed for class: Essential Elements 2000 

for strings, Book 1. Once you receive your book, please bring it to class every day. 

 

• Parents and students are always welcome to email me at any time with questions: 

kahern@northlandprep.org 


